
Notice of Public Comment Period 

Community Development Block Grant-Mitigation Project Applications 

 

The Guadalupe-Blanco River Authority is applying for Community Development Block Grant- Mitigation 

(CDBG-MIT) funds to mitigate against future coastal storm events.  The Texas General Land Office (GLO) 

created an Action Plan and submitted to the Office of Housing and Urban Development (HUD) to show 

the needs for Mitigation measures in the State of Texas.  The Action Plan was approved by HUD and 

project applications are due on October 28, 2020. 

The Guadalupe-Blanco River Authority is required to make available the project applications for the 

public to view and make comment on for 14 days.  This 14-day comment period will begin on October 6, 

2020 and end October 21, 2020.   

The application is available for download under the link provided below: 

https://www.gbra.org/public/currentbids.aspx 

Citizens are encouraged to make written comments submitted via email or US mail to: 

Yolanda Juarez 

Guadalupe-Blanco River Authority 

933 E. Court St. 

Seguin, TX 78155 

ypierce@gbra.org  

 

All comments must be submitted prior to October 21, 2020 in order to be considered for submission to 

the Texas General Land Office (GLO).  Any person needing assistance should contact Yolanda Juarez at 

830-379-5822. 
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